
 

 

21/07/2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Results Day 

 

Students in both Year 10 and Year 11 will be able to collect GCSE results on Thursday 20 

August 2020.  We will be operating a socially distanced event, with staggered arrival times 

and would ask students to arrive at the designated times listed below. Where students want 

to come with a family member, we would like this to be limited to only one family member.  

 

Students should enter through the Sports Hall fire door entrance; this will be marked out on 

the day. 

 

Year 11 timings 

A-E surname F-J surname K-O surname P-T surname U-Z surname 

10 - 10.15am 10.20 - 

10.35am 

10.45 - 11am 11.05 - 

11.20am 

11.30 - 

11.45am 

  

Year 10 timings 

A-J surname K-S surname T-Z surname 

12-12.15pm 12.20-12.35pm 12.40-1pm 

 

 

Students who are unable to collect their statement of results can nominate someone to collect 

them on their behalf. A signed letter from the student confirming that they give permission 

for a family member or friend to collect the results must be provided and they will need to 

bring a form of photo identification with them; otherwise, the results will not be released. 

 

Any results not collected by students in year 11, will be posted to the home address on the 

afternoon of Thursday 20 August 2020.  Year 11 students who would prefer results posting 

to a different address should e-mail Miss Ferris on j.ferris@bydales.outwood.com before 

Wednesday 12 August 2020.  

 

Any results not collected by students in year 10 will be given to students in September. 

 

No results will be given out by telephone or e-mail under any circumstances. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Seana Rice 

Principal 

mailto:j.ferris@bydales.outwood.com

